[bookmark: _GoBack]WTPB,
I would like to second the sentiments of the letter submitted by four other members of the PWT committee regarding the development at 274 Indian Hill Rd.
It appears to me that Mr. Cottrell has decided to interpret town zoning laws as he sees fit. I find it disingenuous to refer to his place as a farm when it looks more like a village.
To me, this is another example of landowners pushing parameters to the absolute max and then exceeding them, justifying their excess as somehow beneficial (see tick reduction claim, etc.) 
At the least this project violates the spirit of zoning regulations, with almost no consideration of the impact on the neighborhood.
Sincerely,
Whit Griswold

